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Fred Jackson [fljackson@cityofinglewood.org] 
1/4/2019 12:24:56 PM 
Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519c29-Brian Boxer]; Christina Erwin 
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =4ddd bff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Ch ri sti na E] 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 
IBEC-Stone 

Brian and Christina, 

The City would like to preview David Stone's report findings prior to having a discussion with the entire consultant team. 
As a result .. we will postpone David's preview to the consultant team on Monday. 

Have a great weekend. 

Regards, 

free:! Jackson: Senior Planner: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, Ci\ 90301 
V(JlO) 412-SDO: F{310) 412-.5681: fljackson@lcityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. CoMf\111Tf\11ENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 


